
Verizon  looking  to  improve
coverage in SLT
The  South  Lake  Tahoe  Planning  Commission  on  June  21  will
consider five special use permits for Verizon Wireless.

The company wants to install small scale antennas to existing
power poles and supporting equipment in the city’s right-of-
way.

The locations are: 1983 H St., 1027 Herbert St., 3086 Oakland
Ave., 780 Merced Ave., and 969 Bigler Ave.

The meeting will begin at 3pm at Lake Tahoe Airport.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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